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18 August 2022 

Have your Say – Improving safety and calming traffic in Tempe South 
Additional Information is provided for clarification. 

The current approved vehicle access arrangements for Bunnings DA2017/00185 are outlined in the 
diagram below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have your say 

Let us know your views on the proposed draft Plan: 

• Online at: yoursay.innerwest.nsw.gov.au 
• By mail: addressed to Inner West Council, PO Box 14, Petersham, 2049. Please mark your 

feedback with reference – Tempe South Traffic Study 34144546. 
 

Last day to provide feedback is Thursday 8 September 2022. 


